
December 24, 2003

Mr. Harvey Goodman
Goodman, Gable, Gould
133 Rollins Avenue
Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Harvey:

Thank you very much for the lunch platter you sent to
our office. It was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone.
Barry and I extend our best wishes to you and your
family for the upcoming year and we want to thank
you for the superb job your company has always done
for us

Best wishes,


